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11017Ds REGISTER OF SHIPPING
71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3
Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
! Telex No.: 24305
;, 22nd June, 1961.
§ _R; Dear Sirs,

<] "UZICL"

In reply to your letter of the 12th
June I have to inform you that provided a
; satisfactory Generasl Exemination is held as now
. proposed, in accordance with Circular 1959, the
o Committee will be prepared to consider
§ postponement of the Speeial Survey dbut, in view
of the age of the ship, only for a period to be
; determined by the condition of the ship as
! found and reported upon at the General
i Examination,

I take this opportunity to point out
that the Main Boiler Survey will become due at
the end of September next.

I shall be glad if you will advise
the Owners accordingly.

RIS A o A1 o T

Yours faithfully,

i

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
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